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September 20, 2021 

 

 

The Honorable Kevin C. Kelly 

Senate Republican Leader 

Legislative Office Building 

Room 3400 

Hartford, CT  06106-1591 

 

Dear Senator Kelly: 

 

Pursuant to Section 6.b. of Article Third of the Constitution of the State of Connecticut, as 

amended by Article XXVI, it is my pleasure and privilege to appoint you as a member of the 

Reapportionment Commission, to serve until November 30, 2021, or until otherwise discharged 

by order of the Connecticut Supreme Court. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Ned Lamont  

Governor 

 

cc:  Honorable Denise W. Merrill, Secretary of the State 

Honorable Kevin P. Lembo, Comptroller  

Martin Looney, Senate President Pro Tempore 

Matt Ritter, Speaker of the House 

Bob Duff, Senate Majority Leader 

Vincent Candelora, House Minority Leader 

John C. Geragosian and Clark J. Chapin, Auditors of Public Accounts  

Jim Tamburro, Executive Director, Office of Legislative Management 

Carrie Lisitano, Legislative Library 


